
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 14 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO CURRENT AND FUTURE PUBLIC 

TRANSPORT NEEDS IN WESTERN SYDNEY 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 8 August 2023 

 

 



Hi, as an Urban Planner myself I can’t help but feel that any inquiry into public transport will be 
redundant unless it also looks at the broader issues of the sprawl of Western Sydney. Sydney 
unlike comparable cities such as London will not be connected for decades due to the excessive 
sprawl and therefore sprawl must be first addressed or at least planned for in order to plan for 
better transport connections. 


